

Phone: 518-580-5550 e-mail: health@skidmore.edu

Dear Faculty,

Health Services sees many students each year diagnosed with a concussion. A concussion can have a significant impact on students' academic performance.



Phone: 518-580-5550 e-mail: health@skidmore.edu

Allow participation in parts of class that are most comfortable (i.e. attend and listen but do not take notes or participate in discussion)

Assist students to get notes from a classmate and/or allow audio or video recording of lecture

Access to class over zoom to allow patient to listen but not "watch"

Reschedule quizzes or tests or allow extended time for testing

Expect that students may have health appointments at least once per week and as frequently as every few days. Students will have regular visits with Health Services and also may require visits with Counseling Services, or outside providers such as specialists, physical therapists, etc. Every effort will be made to have these appointments outside of class time but may not always be possible.